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 Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 
NOTICE OF CONSULTATION – Public Spaces Protection Order
Mansfield District Council hereby gives notice of its proposal to renew the Public Space Protection Order (PSPO) in accordance with Section 59 of the Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014.

A public consultation on the proposed renewal will run from 21 May 2025 to 20 June 2025.
Consultation 
In accordance with Section 72 of the Act, before renewing the PSPO, the Council is required to consult with the local Chief Officer of Police, the Police and Crime Commissioner, and, where reasonably practicable, landowners or occupiers within the affected area, as well as relevant community representatives. Additionally, any county councils, along with parish or community councils within the proposed PSPO area, must be notified.
The consultation will be promoted via the Council’s website, will remain open for 30 days, and will conclude on 20 June 2025.
At the end of the formal consultation period, Mansfield District Council will consider all feedback received and decide whether to implement the order or an amended version. 

Please refer to Mansfield District Council website for further information. 
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